


The Transaction – Background for the Transaction



Standards of Disclosure for Mineral Projects

Joseph Grosso

This letter contains “forward looking information” within the meaning of applicable Canadian securities legislation. 
Golden Arrow Shareholders should not place undue reliance on such statements and should refer to the disclosure 
provided under the heading “Cautionary Note Regarding Forward-Looking Statements and Risks” in the 
accompanying management information circular. 

Brian McEwen, P.Geol., VP Exploration and Development to the Company and a Qualified Person as defined in 
National Instrument 43-101 Standards of Disclosure for Mineral Projects (“NI 43-101”), has reviewed and 
approved the contents of this letter. 
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